
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
The State Education Department requires that students who take medication must have a 
“Parent and Prescriber’s Authorization for Administration of Medication in School”. 
 
Please fill out and sign Part “A” and then have your child’s doctor fill out and sign Part 
“B”.  We MUST have this form on file for each student who takes medication. 
 
Thank you for your prompt attention. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
IPsilakis 
 

Irene Psilakis 
Principal 
 
 
 

 

 


